
Dear	Concert	Choir	students	and	parents/guardians,	
	
In	connection	with	a	song	we	are	learning	in	Choir	
about	campfires	and	friendships	I	would	like	to	host	a	
campfire	event	in	my	backyard	this	Friday,	September	
6th,	at	6:00	PM.	It	would	be	a	bonding	event:	a	nice	way	
to	get	to	know	each	other	better.	
	
I	would	like	to	invite	a	few	of	parents/guardians	to	
come	along	as	chaperones.	It	would	last	about	an	hour	
or	so.	No	need	to	come	if	it	doesn’t	work	out.		We	will	
probably	roast	some	marshmallows	and	pop	popcorn.	I	
have	a	fire	bowl	in	my	back	yard	so	that	is	what	we	
would	be	using.		
	
My	address	is	3435	Cherokee	Ln.	When	you	get	to	my	
house	just	walk	on	the	brick	pathway	to	the	side	of	the	
garage	and	we	will	all	be	in	the	backyard	there.	
	
PS-We	are	the	only	house	on	the	little	piece	of	Cherokee	
Lane	right	before	it	turns	into	Foothill.	It’s	a	one	level	
white	house	on	the	north	side	of	the	road	(white,	
wooden	fence	bordering	front	yard).	
	
I	will	email	this	info	once	I	compile	a	list	of	all	your	
emails!	I	love	the	kids	in	this	choir!	
	
Susanq@provo.edu	
School	phone	801-374-4935	
Cell	phone	801-885-5741	


